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The Board of Education believes that home-school communication is essential and that 

written reports and parent-teacher conferences are important means for reporting student progress 

and sharing with parents the knowledge the school has gained of the student’s achievement in 

curriculum areas, social behavior, class work, homework and health habits. Information 

contributed by the parent also helps the teacher to understand the student better and to plan more 

effectively to meet his needs. 

 

The Board charges the Superintendent with the responsibility of providing a reporting 

system that utilizes at least one annual parent-teacher conference in conjunction with the quarterly 

issuance of report cards, and for the continuing review of the reporting system. The procedure 

should include provisions for another professional to attend any parent-teacher conference at the 

request of the teacher if he deems it necessary for further interpretations of the student’s records. 

 

 

N.J.A.C. 6:8-7.1 

 

 

Adopted:  August 17, 1994 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


